
 
 

 

April 27, 2021 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Litchfield County, CT, Town of Southbury--Pedestrian Safety Improvements. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Southbury, located at 501 Main Street South, 

Southbury, CT 06488. 

The funding would be used improve walkability and non-motorist safety and mobility for the many school 

children in the center of town, older residents in the area, and aims to provide the necessary and adequate 

accessibility for all individuals at key locations in the center of Southbury. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jahana Hayes 

Member of Congress 


